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      September 29, 2022  

 

 

Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council   

Room 400, City Hall   

100 N.  Holliday Street   

Baltimore, Maryland 21202   

  

 

 

RE:   City Council Bill #22-0252 

Commercial Vehicle Monitoring System  

 

Dear Council President Mosby and Members of the City Council:  

 

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed Council Bill 22-0252 for the purpose of modifying the 

maximum number of operational cameras authorized to enforce Baltimore City’s commercial vehicle 

monitoring system.  

 

The BPD supports City Council Bill 22-0252. Thank you for allowing us to comment on this important piece of 

legislation.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Michelle Wirzberger, Esq. 

Director of Government Affairs   

 

cc: Natwana Austin, Executive Secretary of the Baltimore City Council   

 Natasha Mehu, Director of Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

Nina Themelis, Special Assistant and Legislative Liaison, MOGR 

 Nikki Thompson, Director of Legislative Affairs, Office of the Council President  

Michelle Wirzberger, BPD Chief of Staff  

 Andrew Smullian, BPD Deputy Chief of Staff  

   
 


